From:

Tim Clynch <tClynch@bridgetown.wa.gov.au>

Sent: To: Friday, 31 July 2015 3:07 PM 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review

Subject:

Submission - Proposed Electoral Boundaries

WAEC

3 1 JUL 2015

The Council of the Shire of Bridgetown-Greenbushes considered the proposed electoral boundaries at its meeting held on 30 July 2015 and with respect to the boundaries of the Warren-Blackwood Electorate resolved the following:

That Council:

- 1. Note the release of the proposed changes to electoral boundaries by the WA Electoral Commission
- 2. Determines to lodge a submission supporting the new boundaries and name.

Council's comments are restricted to the boundaries and name for the Warren-Blackwood District.

Regards

Tim Clynch Chief Executive Officer Shire of Bridgetown-Greenbushes

PO Box 271 Bridgetown WA 6255

Tel: (08)9761 1555 Fax: (08)9761 2023

Email: tclynch@bridgetown.wa.gov.au Website: www.bridgetown.wa.gov.au

This electronic mail message is intended only for the addressee and may contain confidential information. If you are not the addressee, you are notified that any transmission, distribution or photocopying of this email is strictly prohibited. The confidentiality attached to this email is not waived, lost or destroyed by reasons of a mistaken delivery to you. The information contained in this email transmission may also be subject to Freedom of Information legislation

This email has been scanned by the WAEC Security System in accordance with WAEC Policies.